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NOTICE

The Butler County Engineer’s Office is seeking public input as a part of a Revitalize Americas Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) grant application.  In 2025, the U.S. Department of Transportation will award $3 billion in RAISE grants to support critical infrastructure projects across the country. RAISE is a nationally competitive grant program that provides additional transportation infrastructure funding to those who apply.
Butler County is acting as lead applicant for a 7-county, $25,000,000 bridge replacement project and is seeking public input for the application.
Use this QR code or visit www.butlercounty.iowa.gov (Latest News Section) for a link to the survey.
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If you have any other questions or are interested in providing a personalized letter of support, please contact the Butler County Engineer’s Office at 319-346-6558 or engineer@butlercounty.iowa.gov.
